
The Stonehaven at Berewick Homeowners Association 

Candidate Biographies 
 

 

Diana Avery-Gaskins (6642 Berewick Commons) – I would like to run for position on the Board of 

Directors, because I have a passion for our community. I would like to make a positive difference and 

continue to be involved in the community. I value the relationships that are possible by becoming a 

member of the board and with neighbors. Positivity connecting with neighbors will impact the governance 

and make the community a better place to live. As a team player, I would like to support the board fulfill 

the goals and accomplishments. 

Catrese Braswell (9610 Glenburn) - I am Catrese Braswell, and I'm excited to announce that I am 

interested in becoming a member of the Stonehaven HOA board. I am looking forward to making 

Stonehaven within Berewick a great place to live and maintain and improve the community.  

For those who may not know me, I have lived in Stonehaven since 2020, and I have thoroughly enjoyed 

my time in the community. My husband and I were also married in 2020 and chose Stonehaven as our 

home. I was born and raised in North Carolina, and I have lived in Charlotte for six years. I have worked 

in education for 10years.  

These are my community goals: 

1. Find ways to increase and maintain property values 

2. Increase Stonehaven activities to promote a sense of community 

3. Focus on increasing homeowner participation in activities  

4. Promote transparency on funds are utilized 

Would you please vote for me in the next Stonehaven HOA board election? Thank you! 

Krisine Kozen (5642 Garrow Glen) - Am currently a board member and would like to continue to serve 

our community. 

James Leister (5831 Clan Maclaine) - I currently serve on the Stonehaven Board as a member at large, 

and I have worked to improve our community by having Speed Limit signs installed and inviting Food 

Trucks to enhance social activities in the community. I continue to work to gain additional funding for 

events and social activities for Stonehaven. 

I am fully committed to the neighborhood and to the overall well-being of Charlotte and the Steele Creek 

area. I take immense pride in where I live, and those who reside in our community and I understand that 

there will be challenges, but they must be faced head on. I try to be helpful and impartial wherever I can, 

and I wish to see others succeed and achieve, even where I have not myself.  

As a member of the Board, I continue to make it my duty to communicate effectively on issues that can 

be discussed with the public, and to provide transparency. 

I will continue to make safety a priority, and work together with the neighborhood to enhance our overall 

sense of community and engagement. 


